
NOTICE 
 

Date: - March 1, 2022 

 

Subject: Mandatory Implementation of Aadhaar Enabled Biometric 

Attendance System (AEBAS). 
 

This notice supersedes all previous AEBAS notifications released till date. 
 

All Training Partners (TPs), including Government Organisations/ Institutes, Private 

Institutes implementing trainings under the Pradhan Mantri Kaushal Vikas Yojana 

(PMKVY) with National Skill Development Corporation (NSDC), are hereby notified 

to mandatorily use Aadhaar Enabled Biometric Attendance System (AEBAS) to 

capture Trainee attendance. 

Training Providers will be required to ensure 100 percent trainee attendance 

compliance on AEBAS every day. The batches which do not adhere to 100 

percent attendance compliance, action shall be initiated against them. This action 

will not be limited to batch cancellation but shall also invoke other penalties 

extending to ‘no target allocation’ in future. 
 

 

This is applicable with immediate effect and comes with the approval of 

competent authority 

 

 

In case of any further information/clarification, you may write 

to aebashelpdesk@nsdcindia.org 

 

 

 

Issued by: 

National Skill Development Corporation 

301, 3rd Floor, Worldmark-1, 306, Aerocity, 

Delhi-110037 

Website: www.nsdcindia.org 
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